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Dear Sir/Madam,
 
I wish to object to the redistribution of Lalor and Gellibrand.
 
The boundary is on one of our major roads in and out of Point Cook and is also the boundary of
Hobson Bay and Wyndham City Councils. This makes quite clear boundaries for both Local and a
federal level.
 
To change these boundaries to the proposed ones, they would effectively mean that Point Cook
as a suburb would be split in two and be dealing with 2 MP’s rather than one.
 
We struggle with growth issues and have to deal with them on a daily basis. A split may
effectively turn Point Cook into a ,”have and have not,” suburb.
 
This may also make way for change to remove some of Point Cook from Wyndham City Council
to Hobsons Bay Council as it is in the same electorate seat.
 
I do understand that the voting numbers need to be reduced but to do it in a built up area and
on already existing Local Government boundary lines could create political dramas at a local and
Federal level.
 
Regards
 
John Frost

 




